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Allen, Amber

From: Cynthia Keohane 
Sent: Saturday, July 24, 2021 7:40 PM
To: PAZ Preservation; Little, Kelly - BC; Koch, Kevin - BC; Tollett, Blake - BC; Featherston, Witt; Heimsath, 

Ben - BC; Wright, Caroline - BC; Valenzuela,  Sarah - BC; McWhorter, Trey - BC; Castillo, Anissa - BC; 
Larosche, Carl - BC; Myers, Terri - BC

Subject: Air Conditioned Village - 2502 Park View Drive - GF-21-103669 - opposing the request

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

Dear Historic Landmark Commission:  
 
Please do all you can to preserve this historically and architecturally significant home, as well as other Air 
Conditioned Village homes at risk of demolition.   
 
As a former President of Allandale Neighborhood Association, and an Allandale homeowner within a mile 
from this home, I attended the Mid Tex Mod's  Air Conditioned Village program a few years ago.  It's clear 
that this represents  history worthy of saving. 
 
I wrote to you last year opposing HDP-2020-0214 for 2502 Park View and the matter appeared to have 
been settled amicably.    I'm sorry to see this home threatened again. 
 
Please vote to preserve this landmark. 
 
All the best, 
Cynthia Keohane 
5702 Wynona Avenue 
 
 
 
 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links 
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to 
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